
The Light of the World Ministries Update

Hello there,

There are so many things that have happened this year to celebrate in TLOWM. The Lord has made ways and

provided very well over the last year. Going into 2023, we are facing some great needs for growing support and

building a donor base that would help us give these children the best possible opportunity to become successful

leaders in the classroom and community. 

We have 91 children that we care for that have been orphaned because of Ebola or because of a handicap. All of

our staff are local and native to the culture. They are taking great care of our children and training them in the

Lord.

One of the largest praises is the acquisition of land and the building of a complex that will house our boys and

girls that are participating in Senior Secondary School.

We will be relocating 24 of our children from their rented houses into our brand-new facilities in Foya in 2023.

This project is going to require significant investment to ensure that all of our children will have a safe and

comfortable home to live, study, and play in. 

We are investing in the community of Foya and the community has responded positively. We have been blessed

with the opportunity to purchase more land at a very reasonable cost so our complex will be just what we need

to accommodate all of our children at some point.

We have a brand new school building there and we will be bringing in some of the best educators in the nation

to teach our children, as well as the community children, Senior Secondary School classes that are not offered in

most schools such as science, technology, engineering, and mathematics. 

This program will cost a good amount and we need your support. Please consider donating any amount, large or

small, at TLOWM.org. Or you can send a check or money order to TLOWM @ 922 Hylo Road SE, Salem, Oregon

97306 .
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May God richly bless you,

Chris Robertson

President, The Light of the World Ministries

(Our Senior Secondary School children perform a play for us)
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